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Comments: As residents of the Crystal River Valley, we very much support this project.  We already hike Old

McClure Trail, Bear Gulch, and alot of the wilderness on the West side of 133.  A natural surface trail that would

connect Redstone to the top of McClure would be a great asset to Pitkin County.  Given it follows the 133 corridor

and makes use of existing trails, the impact would seem minimal.  We are not in favor of pavement and would

want to take every step to respect wildlife in the Valley, but we are convinced that this trail would quickly become

a favorite.  Please proceed!


